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Zoom Online Meeting
7.30-9.00pm

Present: Richard Brown, Lisa Fisher, Jerry Long, Matt Courtney-Smith, Alan Smith, Tanzil Ahmed, Imran Ahmed, Stuart Moul, Ramesh Yadav, Heather Blandford.

Apologies – Morag McMeekin

Declarations of Interest – None

Review of March & May Minutes & Action Points.
Minutes agreed and will be posted on the website.

RB suggested running Area Manager Meetings via Zoom – RB & DS to action.

Contract applications.
None

Welcome – Chair

Lisa opened the meeting.
Welcome Matt Courtney-Smith to the committee.

Treasurers Update

Jerry presented an update up to the end of May 2020.

Chief officers Update
RB has attended the Primary Care Strategy meeting, CPCS – The service is now beginning to re-start and each week the consultations are increasing.
PGD project, update on the pharmacies that are live and how to increase the numbers using the service. This also included discussing how consultations could be carried out over the phone.
The committee discussed the possibility of possible online consultations in the pharmacies.
The integrated Care steering group is starting to run again.
Discussion around telephone MUR’s – these require a PREM2D to be submitted to NHSE Regional team prior to commencing the MUR.  If permission is not granted by NHSE contractors should notify the LPC.





Approach to the LPC review

The committee went to breakout rooms to discuss the best approach to the report when it is available next Wednesday (17th). Questions are to be submitted by 3rd July then there will be an online event to discuss any questions on 8th July.

The committee agree the following:

· The report is to be circulated to the whole committee as soon as possible.
· The committee will have a meeting on 1st July to discuss the report. DS to check start time.
· RB will circulate a summary prior to the meeting on 1st July to assist the committee.

Training

We are switching to online training and James Calvert is running an event on 25th June. Leo Pharmaceuticals are planning an event with RB on online consultations, more details to follow.

Test & Trace Scheme

If the pharmacy has screens and appropriate PPE in place they should not be affected by any patient who tests positive for Covid19. Discussion around if a staff member has a positive test for Covid19. RB is liaising with NHS England to discuss rapid testing for pharmacy staff after a positive test by a colleague, this is allow the staff members to return to work quicker.

AOB

Flu delivery is still as important, the operational team are working out the best way to support this. AHS are running a face to face course in August/September. 
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